
Parcells Drop off/Pick up Etiquette
Sunningdale Parking Lot (back of school)

● This parking lot is reserved for 5th grade families drop off/pick up only
● When dropping your student off, please pull up as close to the end of the ramp 

outside the 5th grade door as possible. Do not stop directly in front of the doors.
● Students should be prepared to get out of the car quickly, as soon as the car 

stops. 
● Parents should begin exiting the parking lot as soon as your child is out of the car. 
● Parking spots and rows are reserved for teachers only and are not for drop off or 

pick ups before or after school
● Students should be dropped off at designated areas only and not in the parking lot 

rows.
● Drop off zone for 6-8th grade students is on Sunningdale, along the fence/field. 

Students should walk to the gym doors as parking lot drop off is reserved for 5th 
grade only.

● Parents should not park/stop/wait between entrance and exit driveways along 
Sunningdale. 

● For safety reasons, all students should be dropped off along a sidewalk- please do 
not drop students off in the middle of the parking lot or on the golf course side of 
Sunningdale. 

Mack Avenue Parking Lot (Front of school)
● To keep traffic moving, students should be prepared to exit the car as soon as it 

stops. Please do not wait until you reach the entrance doors to leave the car. 
● Students should not exit the car when on Mack Avenue. Please use the parking 

lot. 

Recommendations:
● Talk to your child about a meeting spot a block or two away from school in order to 

avoid/reduce traffic.
● As the weather warms, please walk or ride your bike to school. 

Announcement: 
● As of Wednesday, March 17th, there will be no left turn when exiting the 

Sunningdale Parking lot.  
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